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July 10, 2020 

 
VIA E-FILING 
Will Seuffert 
Executive Secretary 
Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 
121 7th Place East, Suite 350 
St. Paul, MN 55101-2147 
 
Re: In the Matter of a Commission Inquiry into Electric Vehicle Charging and      
 Infrastructure 
 Docket No. E-999/CI-17-879 
 
 
Dear Mr. Seuffert; 
 
In its December 12, 2019 Order in Docket No. E-999/CI-17-879, the Minnesota Public 
Utilities Commission (“Commission”), directed Minnesota Power to file its anticipated 
residential electric vehicle charging program proposal within the first half of 2020. By this 
letter, Minnesota Power seeks an additional month to submit its proposal on or before 
July 31, 2020.  
 
Minnesota Power requests the additional time as it works through key staffing changes 
related to this docket. The Company has notified stakeholders at the Office of the Attorney 
General’s Residential Utilities Division, the Department of Commerce’s Division of Energy 
Resources, and Fresh Energy of this delay request.  
 
Please feel free to contact me at (218) 355-3202 or jjpeterson@mnpower.com.  

 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Jennifer J. Peterson 
Manager – Regulatory Strategy & Policy 

 
 

JJP:th 
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STATE OF MINNESOTA )   AFFIDAVIT OF SERVICE VIA 
 ) ss    ELECTRONIC FILING  
COUNTY OF ST. LOUIS  ) 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

  

Tiana Heger of the City of Duluth, County of St. Louis, State of Minnesota, says 

that on the 10th day of July, 2020, she served Minnesota Power’s Letter in  

Docket No.  E-999/CI-17-879 on the Minnesota Public Utilities Commission and the 

Energy Resources Division of the Minnesota Department of Commerce via electronic 

filing. The persons on E-Docket’s Official Service List for this Docket were served as 

requested. 

     
Tiana Heger 
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